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Island A Cappella Celebrates Love & Friendship with 

“Gotta Have Heart” Show – Saturday, February 10th at 2:00 pm 
 

Charlottetown – PEI’s only women’s chorus singing a cappella music in the barbershop style 

is ready to warm up the hearts of Islanders with its “Gotta Have Heart” show this February. The 

chorus will hold its first public performance of the year at Charlottetown’s Carrefour Theatre on 

Saturday, February 10th at 2:00 pm (storm date Saturday, February 17th). 

 

“We’ll be well into winter by mid-February, so we wanted to host a show featuring music to 

warm the soul,” says chorus Director Jamie Feinberg. “Singing is certainly a wonderful way to 

express love and friendship and we’ve chosen tunes ranging from well-known barbershop 

standards to new songs we’ve added to our repertoire in the last year.” 

 

Quartets “Harmonix” and “Quad Goals” will be joining the line-up as well as singer-songwriter 

(and PEI Music nominee) Rick Sparkes.  

 

“We’re a performing chorus so these shows are the highlight of our singing year,” adds Chorus 

President Brenda Smith. “Our unique sound and performance style always attracts a full 

house, and often a few new potential members, which is a wonderful bonus.”   

 

Tickets are $20 each and are available through Eventbrite. A limited number of tickets may be 

available at the door on the day of the performance. A portion of the show’s proceeds will be 

donated to Anderson House. 

 

Island A Cappella 

Island A Capella is PEI’s only women’s chorus singing four-part a cappella harmonies in the 

barbershop style, having celebrated its 40th anniversary in 2022. It’s a proud member of 

Harmony, Inc., an international organization that shares a purpose to empower all women 

through singing, education, friendship, and fun.  
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